


 

 

 

 



 

 

The quantum of development potential of the sites included in the Brownfield sites was considered on a site by site basis taking a broad assessment on the 

nature of the location and context of surrounding development.  In this case the density of close to 100dph was considered appropriate from adjoining sites.  

The site is a former police station building but the 

police has relocated to another premises within the 

town so the service will continue to be provided in an 

equally accessible location. Suitable for residential 

development and given its location and character of 

adjacent buildings, the site has potential for 20 flats


